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Acceptance by the Board of Education of a donation from Chevron/Project Lead the Way, Inc.,  Indianapolis, IN, for
continued support of the Engineering course at Oakland High School, for the period July 1, 2012 through June 30, 2013,
in the amount of $24,348.00, pursuant to terms and conditions thereof, if any.
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